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1. Covid-19 Update 

The Deputy Mayor was updated on the MPS’s enforcement of the Coronavirus 

Regulations and the impact the pandemic was having on the MPS’s workforce. 

 

2. Legislation 

There was a discussion regarding the Government’s legislative plans for policing and 

security for 2021.  

 

3. Mayor’s Action Plan 

The Commissioner updated the Deputy Mayor on the finalisation of the vehicle stop 

pilot, which will involve the Roads and Transport Policing Command developing a dip 

sampling process for stops, to collect and analyse ethnicity data. 

 

4. Operational Update 

 The Commissioner provided an update on operational matters.  
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